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           12th July 2024  

Dear Parents, 

Re: Sports Day on Wednesday 17th July 

I am delighted to inform you that Sports Day is fast approaching and is scheduled to take place on 
Wednesday, 17th July. This is a special day in our school calendar where all students can showcase their 
sporting talents and participate in a range of engaging activities. 

To ensure the smooth running of the event, all students are required to wear their Heys PE kit throughout 
the day. It is essential for students to be dressed appropriately to take part in the various activities 
planned. 

On Sports Day, students will be participating in different activities within their form groups. This provides 
an excellent opportunity for students to bond with their peers and engage in friendly competition in a 
supportive environment. The day promises to be filled with fun and excitement for all involved, and we 
encourage parents to support their child’s participation in this important school event. 

We kindly request that parents ensure their child arrives at school punctually on the day of the event. 
Students will be expected to participate in all activities unless there are specific medical reasons preventing 
their involvement. If your child has any such medical requirements, please inform the school in advance so 
that appropriate arrangements can be made. 

In line with our commitment to promoting a healthy and active lifestyle, Sports Day is a wonderful 
opportunity for students to showcase their skills, learn the value of teamwork, and celebrate their 
achievements. We believe that participation in sports not only enhances physical well-being but also 
fosters important life skills such as perseverance, sportsmanship, and resilience. 

We are looking forward to a successful and enjoyable Sports Day and we appreciate your ongoing support 
in making this event a memorable experience for all our students. If you have any queries or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

A link to uniform and PE kit expectations is provided below for convenience: 

Uniform Expectations (theheys.school) 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Sellars 

Head of PE 
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